
  

FRIDAY 30 AUGUST 2013 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Faculty announces next President 

Message from the President 

I am pleased to announce that Dr Richard Heron will be the next President of 

the Faculty of Occupational Medicine.  Nominations for President closed on 15 

August and only one nomination was received. Richard is therefore elected 

unopposed. 

I am personally delighted and think this is excellent news for the future of the 

Faculty and for occupational medicine. 

Further details are set out in the press release. 

Olivia Carlton, President 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 
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